
English 

 

Year 6 will be looking at the  Science Fiction genre 
- War of the Worlds - they will be reading 

H.G.Wells’ illustrated novel and will develop stories 
and writing in his style. From this, we will produce 
newspaper reports and letters from eye witnesses. 

 

Science 

In Science ,we will be looking at 
the circulatory system of the 

Human body. We will be studying 
the lungs, heart and the role of 
blood as well as the ways that 
exercise effects these. The 

children will also plan and carry 
out their own experiments on 

the respiratory  
system.   

Computing 

This term ,year 6 will be looking at computer  
networks and how they communicate. We will also 
look at how IP addresses are use. Also we will be 
looking at how information is processed and  
hardware used. 

Home Learning 
 

Home learning is given Friday and is to be handed in on 
the following Thursday. It consists of reading  

comprehension and Maths, which is completed on 
MyMaths. 

 
Attendance 

We take attendance very seriously at St Paul’s.  Please 
ensure your child is in school EVERY day and on time. 

Thank you.  

General Information 

Mrs Goodsell, Mrs Bull Mr Ward, Mrs Fairweather,  

Miss Campbell-Marshel and Miss Field 

PE Kit: Your child will need their PE kit every week.  PE is on  

Thank you to every one for supporting the children during 
a difficult period. 

Reading Record Book to be completed at least 3 times a 
week. There is a writing task every week, which is part 
of their homework. Following the whole school approach, 
this is expected to be completed. Thank you for your 

support. 

PSHE/RSHE/Equality and Diversity 

 

Year 6 we will be discussing “Being me in my world” 
as well as similarities and differences. ,   We will 
identify goals for this year, understand  fears and 
worries about the future and know how to express 
them .We will feel welcome and valued and know 
how to make others feel the 
same.  

 

 
RE: We will be looking at Genesis and the creation story. 
The children will be giving their opinion and ideas. 
 
 
Geography This term we are look at climate change and 
how we can be good stewards of our world. 
 
 
P.E: This term the focus will be learning the skills for 
Football. We will also be working on how to work together 
as a team.  
 
 

Maths 

In Mathematics, we will be focusing on Number and 
Place Value.   

 
We will also be focusing on learning and recalling 
times table facts up to 12x12 as well as applying  
mathematical knowledge to a variety of contexts 

through problem solving and reasoning.  
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